
Adam Stiers 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

Tel: (519) 436-4558 
Email:  astiers@uniongas.com 

EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P.O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive N. 
Chatham, Ontario, N7M 5M1 
Canada 

March 30, 2021 

Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long: 

BY RESS AND EMAIL

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
Ontario Energy Board File No.: EB-2020-0091 
Integrated Resource Planning Proposal  
Updated Undertaking Response 

Consistent with the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB” or “Board”) Procedural Order No. 9 (dated 
March 5, 2021), on March 16, 2021 Enbridge Gas filed responses to undertakings received 
during the Oral Hearing in the above noted proceeding held from March 1-4, 2021.  

On March 25, 2021, Environmental Defence (“ED”) wrote to Enbridge Gas requesting that the 
Company file an updated response to undertaking J2.2. Enbridge Gas has considered the 
additional context set out by ED in its request and has updated its original response at Exhibit 
J2.2 attached. In the process of completing this updated response, the Company discovered 
three minor discrepancies included in the calculations included in its original response and is 
hereby correcting those errors as well (updates have been marked). These discrepancies do 
not change the conclusion of the Company’s original response. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Adam Stiers 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 

cc.:  D. Stevens (Aird & Berlis) 
M. Parkes (OEB Staff)
M. Millar (OEB Counsel)
EB-2020-0091 (Intervenors)
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